
  

Supporting Young People Looking for Work - Job Placement Scheme 

Is your organisation interested in…… 

• supporting young people who are looking for work? 

• engaging with your community and developing local talent and 

skills? 

• providing young jobseekers with a positive experience of the 

working world? 

If you have answered yes to the above, this project, in partnership with 

the London Borough of Barnet entitled Voluntary Sector Capacity 
Building will be of interest to your organisation. 

The project has been developed to provide a nine month work placement for twenty young people between 

the ages of 16 – 18.  A Skills and Enterprise Adviser will work with the young people, who are not in education, 
employment and training and living in disadvantaged areas. 

CommUNITY Barnet are keen to identify voluntary and community 
organisations within Barnet who are able to provide an opportunity 

for the above young people. 

Funding for the organisation to support the nine month placement is 
available. 

Two information mornings have been planned at which you will be able to 

submit an expression of interest. The first information morning will be 
held on Wednesday 15th August, the second information morning will be held on Thursday 23rd August, 
both sessions will be held at the Rainbow Centre.  

To submit an expression of interest you will need to have identified a role for a young person and have a job 

description in place. 

For further information or to book a place on the above information mornings please contact Genevieve 
Grimshaw, Operations Manager at CommUNITY Barnet via email: 
genevieve.grimshaw@communitybarnet.org.uk. 
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